
 
 
Place: Romer’s Catering, Banquet Room 
Date:  1/4/2021 
 
Members present: Karl Gast, Renee Whittington, Sharon Rindler, Eydie Kremer, Kim Baumer, 
Karen Romer, Lisa Niekamp-Urwin, Kelly Baker. 
 
President, Kim Baumer called the meeting to order.  
 
Minutes from the December 7th 2019 meeting were approved following a motion from Karen 
Romer and a second by Sharon Rindler. 
 
Treasure’s Report: No report. 
 
Kelly will talk to David on new member status. 
 
Kim would like to be sure we recruit any new businesses in the community.  Discussion about 
the best method to reach these folks.  Perhaps first step would be an email and then a personal 
follow up.  We could tie this with the holiday open house vendors.  Sharon thought Josh might 
like to contact these businesses.  (that’s what happens when you miss a meeting, you get 
nominated to do stuff..) 
   
Lisa said a video about the Chamber benefits is gong to be produced in a few weeks. 
 
Sharon reminded Kim to review the prescription cards to see if there was a change to the 
program. 
 
Discussion about any tours or speakers that we could have attend our meetings in 2021.  Stan 
from the Village, Julie Garke or other local business leaders were suggestions.  Perhaps some 
hidden trivia from the business posted on social media platforms as a business spotlight.  This 
may allow some networking opportunities also.  Covid may impact the tours right now. We 
hope David might be willing to reach out to our new members and ask them to attend and talk 
about their businesses at our February meeting. 
 
Kelly will send the business spotlight as part of the renewal effort.  Dues need to be paid by 
January 30th. 
 
Talked about having our banquet in April and nominating a business to recognize.   
 
We only had 8 members attend this meeting, come out and see what your Chamber has to 
offer and enjoy a great dinner from Romer’s. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Our Stress Relief sponsor for the evening was Cooper Farms.   
 
Pot of Gold winner – Eydie Kremer – Lucky number 1 takes home the pot.  
 
Our next meeting is Monday February 1st at Romer’s.  Hope to see you there!! 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting came from Kelly Baker and a second from Karl Gast. Motion 
carried. 
 
 

  

Eydie Kremer 
 
Secretary 

 
 


